
If you are a developer who recently applied for sewer allocation or a rezoning permit, please be aware of a scam targeting
applicants. The scammers are trying to steal your money by sending what appears to be an email from the City asking
applicants to pay an attached invoice by wiring funds.

The City of Concord will never ask you to wire funds. All development fee payments are received through our permitting
software, Accela, or in-person.

Here are some red flags to look for:
Always check the send email address. We do NOT have a USA[.]com email address. Emails from City of Concord
employees use ConcordNC.gov.
All development fee payments are made through Accela or in person, we will never ask you to wire money.
Look for incorrect grammar, misspelled words, and incorrect names. For example, we do not have a “Planning
Commission,” but we do have a “Planning & Zoning Commission” and a “Planning & Neighborhood Development
Department."
Before sending us any money, call us using a phone number you know is correct – like the one on our website or a
direct contact you are working with at the City.

SCAM ALERT:


